
 November 18, 2022 

 Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 As the winter season approaches, including inclement weather, there is a possibility of a need for school delays or cancellations.  As a school 
 district, the Pennsylvania Department of Education has approved the use of Flexible Instructional Days (FIDs) for the district for the 2022-2023 
 school year.  This program allows for students to receive instruction from home on days when the school is closed due to inclement weather, 
 or another emergency situation. 

 As a district, we are approved for up to five (5) FIDs per school year.  If the district would need to close due to inclement weather/emergency, 
 notification will occur via phone alerts, TV/Radio station announcements, school websites, and social media.  These alerts will notify you we 
 are using an FID.  These days are asynchronous, and the work can be completed anytime during the day.  Teachers will continue to have live 
 office hours if students have a question or need help.  The time of the office hours will be posted on Canvas.  During the day, teachers are also 
 available through email correspondence.  The days used for FIDs do not need to be made up during the school year. 

 Below are some important notes about FIDs: 

 1.  Each FID, students will have access to assignments that must be completed to count towards a school day. 
 2.  Students will use their class Canvas pages to access instructions and assignments for the FID. 
 3.  As a backup,  if you do not have access to the internet or lose electricity, the students in Grades 3-12 will have a folder in their Google 

 Drive which has been set up for offline access.  Students in Grades K-2 will have been given a take-home packet for each day. 
 4.  Each child  will be temporarily marked present on an FID under PA Code Article XIIII.  The completion of the FID assignment submitted 

 to the teacher will be used to verify attendance for the day.  Not turning in the assignments will affect the grade, as well as the student 
 attendance. 

 If you have any questions regarding the FID process, please feel free to contact me, or any building-level administrator, for assistance.  Thank 
 you for your continued support of our schools and students.  Stay safe  and warm this winter! 

 Sincerely, 

 Janet Sardon 
 Dr. Janet M. Sardon 
 Superintendent 
 West Jefferson Hills School District 

 JMS/pjz 

 It  is  the  policy  of  the  West  Jefferson  Hills  School  District  to  not  discriminate  on  the  basis  of  sex,  handicap,  age,  race,  color,  and  na�onal  origin  in  its  educa�onal  and  voca�onal 
 programs,  ac�vi�es,  or  employment  as  required  by  Title  IX,  Sec�on  5094  and  Title  VI.  For  informa�on  regarding  services,  ac�vi�es,  programs,  and  facili�es  that  are  accessible  to  and 
 usable by handicapped persons or about your rights or grievance procedures, contact Dr. Ma�hew J. Pa�erson at 412-655-8450, ext. 2226. 
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